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Dear Customer,  

Survey of Broken System water entitlement holders 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning 
(DELWP) with an invitation to complete a survey related to the Broken System Review. 
 
DELWP has requested Goulburn-Murray Water send this letter to all water share holders in the 
regulated Broken system.  
 
The letter includes information on the survey, its purpose, and how to complete this. 
 
For more information please contact Markus Baggs Sargood, DELWP Senior Project Officer, at 
rural.water@delwp.vic.gov.au or (03) 8508 1679. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mark Bailey 
MANAGER WATER RESOURCES 
Goulburn-Murray Water 


